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Good evening.
 
I have been walking past the derelict site for a lint time now and noticed the Lidl signs still there
and a planning notice is on the post outside the site.
 
This store is required as a matter of urgency on this road. The number of new houses that have
gone is outstanding.  The number of residents in the area need the store.
 
The site itself was a major eyesore for the area. The store will bring local jobs and make the site
more viable.
 
Salandine Nook was a lovely area when we moved to the area approx 35 years ago.
Gradually over the years the area has declined in quality, cleanliness, council run services have
been cut back, the state of the New Het is appalling. Many complain of the lack of service we het
in Salandine Nook.
 
E G Road maintenance , very poor pavements. No local road sweeper. No winter support for
residents in general.
 
At lease having this new store will change this. Hopefully the roads will be improved and the area
cleaned up as it used to be.
 
The store will bring a boost to local economy. Help and get this passed as ap.
 
Local resident in Salendine Nook.
 




